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WEST LANCASHIRE ELECTORAL REVIEW - ELECTORAL CYCLE 
 
Amendment to be moved by Councillor David Westley 
 
Notwithstanding the recommendation of the Electoral Review Working Group: 
 
A.  That the Director of Transformation and Resources be authorised to consult on 

the principal of changing the Council’s electoral cycle from elections by thirds to 
whole-Council elections every four years. 

 
B.  That the consultation process set out in the report to the Working Group held 

on 11 June 2020 be approved. 
 
C.  That an Extraordinary Meeting of the Council be convened at 6.30pm prior to 

the main meeting being held on the 14 October 2020, in order for Council to 
consider the results of the consultation and determine proposals in relation to 
the Council's electoral cycle. 

 


